
 

 

Apollo Sunguard Systems, Inc. was awarded this BPA by 
GSA Fleet for Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment (EVSE)  

for electric vehicle (EV) charging stations and  
Ancillary EVSE Data Services.

 Apollo Sunguard Systems, Inc. 
 800.319.1010 | www.ApolloSunguard.com 

 

What can I purchase from the BPA? 
Apollo Sunguard offers a variety of EVSE configurations 
for Level 2 and DC fast charging stations for ChargePoint 
products as well as EVSE Data Services. We also carry the 
FreeWire Boost Charger which is a powerful and flexible 
solution in ultrafast charging.

Who can utilize this BPA? 
This BPA is available to all agencies who are authorized to 
lease or purchase vehicles from GSA Fleet.

When is the BPA available? 
The duration of the BPA is 60 months. April 22, 2022 
through April 21, 2027.

Why is the BPA being offered? 
To support current and future federal fleet electrification 
needs and enable Agencies to deploy workplace charging. 
Apollo has the expertise to assist in the set up of both, 
based on Government policy. 

How to purchase off BPA 
Contact Apollo’s BPA Administrator at 800.319.1010  
or  evsales@ApolloSunguard.com or Matt Bianco at  
mbianco@fedwayconsulting.com

For detailed information on the BPA visit:  
www.gsa.gov/evse
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